
eComments Report for City Council Meeting Agenda of October 9, 2018

Item Name E-mail Street Neighborhood City State Zip Comment Received

4. (18-0888) Recommendation to authorize City Manager to 

execute a First Amendment to Agreement No. 34991 with 

the firm of Atkinson, Andelson, Loya, Ruud & Romo, for 

legal services in the matter entitled Thomas Gonzales, an 

individual v. City of Long Beach Case Number NC053533.

Tam 

Romero

tamkrom@yahoo.com Vote NO on item #4. 10/9/2018

4. (18-0888) Recommendation to authorize City Manager to 

execute a First Amendment to Agreement No. 34991 with 

the firm of Atkinson, Andelson, Loya, Ruud & Romo, for 

legal services in the matter entitled Thomas Gonzales, an 

individual v. City of Long Beach Case Number NC053533.

Cynthia 

Trotter

hollystar@aol.com I've lived in Long Beach for many years and sat on 

several juries.  I am appalled that LB City Council wants 

to spend an estimated 1/2 million of our tax money to 

overturn a legitimate verdict for an "alternative reality." 

Who profits?   Certainly not the average citizen looking 

for justice here.

10/9/2018

4. (18-0888) Recommendation to authorize City Manager to 

execute a First Amendment to Agreement No. 34991 with 

the firm of Atkinson, Andelson, Loya, Ruud & Romo, for 

legal services in the matter entitled Thomas Gonzales, an 

individual v. City of Long Beach Case Number NC053533.

Dawn 

Pedersen

dawnpedersen@me.com I want the City Council to REFUSE to allot money to 

overturn the jury verdict on the Gonzales trial.

10/9/2018

4. (18-0888) Recommendation to authorize City Manager to 

execute a First Amendment to Agreement No. 34991 with 

the firm of Atkinson, Andelson, Loya, Ruud & Romo, for 

legal services in the matter entitled Thomas Gonzales, an 

individual v. City of Long Beach Case Number NC053533.

Anne 

Askay

askay1@mac.com I do not recommend . This is a waste of money when a 

jury has already ruled in favor of Mr Gonzalez

10/8/2018

4. (18-0888) Recommendation to authorize City Manager to 

execute a First Amendment to Agreement No. 34991 with 

the firm of Atkinson, Andelson, Loya, Ruud & Romo, for 

legal services in the matter entitled Thomas Gonzales, an 

individual v. City of Long Beach Case Number NC053533.

Jane Hull jane@superhull.com I am Jane Hull, 329 Termino, Belmont Heights and sat 

on this jury 12 days listening intently to the attorneys 

argue this case. I am angry that the City Attorney wants 

to ask the Council for more money to fight our decision! 

We were not slackers. To think that you would ignore our 

verdict and go back to see if you could revise our 

decision is just wrong. The evidence was overwhelming 

that Mr. Gonzales' deserved this verdict.  Do not waste 

my taxpayer dollars with further legal action.

10/7/2018
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4. (18-0888) Recommendation to authorize City Manager to 

execute a First Amendment to Agreement No. 34991 with 

the firm of Atkinson, Andelson, Loya, Ruud & Romo, for 

legal services in the matter entitled Thomas Gonzales, an 

individual v. City of Long Beach Case Number NC053533.

Stephen 

Downing

stephen.downingfx@gmail.co

m

The jury in the case of Thomas Gonzales delivered a 

strong, clear message to our community - that police 

misconduct cannot continue and must be properly 

addressed. The jury vindicated Thomas Gonzales, who 

was terminated after complaining that egregious acts of 

police misconduct were being swept under the rug. He 

was doing his job then and has fought a 12 year legal 

battle to clear his name. Now, the City Attorney wants 

more taxpayer dollars to defend the indefensible. Just 

say NO.

10/6/2018

15. (18-0899) Recommendation to request City Manager to 

work with Crime Prevention Through Environmental Design 

certified members of the LBPD and report back with specific 

recommendations on how individual public spaces such as 

parks can discourage crime through environmental design.

Genevieve 

Hulbrock

ghulbrock@aol.com I strongly support this recommendation. Sadly, too many 

of our public spaces are being used for loitering, camping 

and criminal activities. Let's do everything we can to get 

these spaces cleaned up all of us can enjoy them.  

10/9/2018
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